
CIRCULAR 

IIS/JED/PRL/2022-23/11                                                                                                                                                           Date: May 25, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for the support that you have given to your children to make the best of their time at home for online classes. We know 
that this is far from ideal and many of you have truly humbled us in the last 2 weeks as some parents have balanced the pick & 
drop alongside their job commitments & harsh weather and all set against your own anxieties about the transport crisis that we 
faced. You all have been proactive throughout these weeks and the Management Committee members are deeply obliged to the 
parents for their cooperation. 
 

We feel that the strength you have all shown in the last 2 weeks has been rooted in the idea of community and mutual support. 
We, the SMC, will remain committed to helping you so that our children continue to learn at home/school and we will communicate 
with you to try to help as best as we can. 
 

As you are aware that the school is going to start transport facility for the students of KG from Sunday, May 29, 2022 and so far, 
we have received 150 confirmations from the parents for availing the transport facility and we are expecting to get more such 
confirmations in near future. Based on the confirmations, the school will be making arrangements accordingly. 
 

If the parent gives the confirmation for utilizing the transport facility and the driver fails to pick his ward(s), the parent may inform 
the respective class teachers so that the same can be arranged & provided.  
 

As per agreement we had with the transporter, the fee structure will be as follows: 

Zone Transport Fee 

One-time Non-refundable Deposit 
(This payment is mandatory prior to subscription of transport service) 

SAR 185/- (Ex-VAT) - Per Student 

Jeddah Zone SAR 185/- (Ex-VAT) - Per Student per month 

Makkah Zone SAR 300/- (Ex-VAT) - Per Student per month 

 

This is just to bring to your notice that we are aggressively trying for the sibling discount in transport fee from the 3rd child onwards 
and you will be informed on any development soon. 
 

Moreover, the two-month transport fee that is payable to the transporter for the period of summer vacation, the SMC has 
requested for waiving off the period of two months and it has succeeded in getting a one-month waiver for this academic year 
only. Eventually, the parent will be paying for July 2022 and the fee for August 2022 will be waived off. 
 
We will keep you updated on the progress. 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                              (Mohsin Hussain Khan) 
                                                                                                                                                                                                     Chairman – SMC 

Copy to: 
 Principal  
 VP-GS / COE / VP-BS  & Principal - i/c / FO / AO 
 All the HMs & HM – Incharge & KG Supervisor 
 System Administrator / Transport Section / Estate Section 
 All the Students  / School Website 
 School Observer (WR) & SMC for information 

 


